
NOTICE 

PUBLIC HEARING ON: 

REGIONAL APPROVAL OF GEORGIA MUNICIPAL PLAN

WEDNESDAY JANUARY 29, 2025
6:00 PM 

The hearing will be held in a hybrid format and open to the public.  

To participate online go to https://zoom.us/join and if by phone, dial +1-646-558-8656 

then enter the meeting code: 829 4288 7223 The physical location will be the NRPC

office at 75 Fairfield St. in St. Albans. 

In accordance with VSA Title 24, Chapter 117, the Northwest Regional Planning 

Commission (NRPC) will hold a public hearing on Wednesday January 29, 2025 at

6:00PM to receive comment on the request for regional approval of the Town of Georgia 
Municipal Plan. As stated in Title 24, Chapter 117, the Regional Commission shall 
approve municipal plans if it finds that they are consistent with the criteria of Section 

4350. 

Pursuant to Title 24, Chapter 117, Sections 4350, NRPC will also consider the planning 

processes of the Town of Georgia and specifically whether the processes meet the 
requirements of confirmation as stated in Title 24, Chapter 117.

For more information and Plan Review Committee meeting materials please visit https://

www.nrpcvt.com/about-nrpc/board-committees/municipal-plan-review-committee/.  

In accordance with provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) of 1990, the 

NRPC will ensure public meeting sites are accessible to all people or provide an 

opportunity to request accommodations. Requests for free interpretive or translation 

services, assistive devices, or other requested accommodations, should be made to Amy 

Adams, NRPC Title VI Coordinator, at 802-524-5958 or aadams@nrpcvt.com, no later 

than 3 business days prior to the meeting for which services are requested. 
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